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In accordance with pertinent School Board Regulations and State Laws, this report on 
Bullying/Harassment Incidents during the second semester of the 2022-2023 school year is 
offered in fulfillment of the requirements of those laws and regulations. This information will also 
be posted on the school district's website. 
 

Ohio Senate Bill 276 Sec. 3313.666 defines Bullying\Harassment\Intimidation as follows:  

“Harassment, intimidation or bullying means any intentional written, verbal, graphic or physical 
act that a student (or group of students) exhibited toward another particular student more than once 
and the behavior both: a) Causes mental or physical harm to the other student; and b) Is sufficiently 
severe, persistent or pervasive that it creates an intimidating, threatening or abusive educational 
environment for the other student." 

 

We had eight reported incidents that occurred during the second semester.  After investigating 
the incidents only one incident met the criteria of bullying.  The incident involved a male 
student picking on another male student for most of the year.  It came to our attention when the 
male student who was being picked on ended up putting his hands on the bully.  The incident 
was resolved involving parents, social worker, school resource officer and our discipline 
system.   


